
 
 

 
TO: National Executive Committee 
 Board of Directors 
 Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants  
 National Service Officers  
 Past National Commanders 
 NSF, CST and DVLMF Board Members 
 All DAV Employees 
 
FROM: Barry A. Jesinoski, National Adjutant 
 
DATE: November 17, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: 2024 Mid-Winter Conference rescheduled 
 
Though originally scheduled for Feb. 25–28, the 2024 DAV Mid-Winter Conference has been 
rescheduled for March 7–10 due to a just-announced change in Congress’ 2024 calendar. While 
the new dates are an unprecedented break from the event’s traditional week after Presidents Day, 
moving our most highly visibile demonstration of DAV’s dedicated advocacy will ensure our 
members and supporters are able to meet their elected officials face-to-face while Congress is  
in session. 
 
The conference will still take place at the Crystal Gateway Marriott in Arlington, Virginia, and 
include our national commander’s testimony to a joint session of the House and Senate Veterans 
Affairs Committees on Thursday, March 7. Our opening session will take place later that day with 
various other normally scheduled workshops taking place in the days following, including our 
National Executive Committee and Board of Directors meetings. 
 
Although unexpected and out of our control, I urge you all to take the necessary steps to adjust 
your travel plans accordingly. 
 
With appreciation for your understanding. 
 
 
 

 
Barry A. Jesinoski 
National Adjutant 
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